From: L D Mac

To: Planning; pete.kaufma

Subject: proposed Radbourne development on Maple Ridge Rd.
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 4:00:01 PM

Attention Jenn Burnett/Council members

[t is our concern that the current water supply
infrastructure may NOT be adequate to service an
additional 3 to 4 homes on Maple Ridge Rd. If up
grades to the water system are required the cost of
such up grades should be the responsibility of the
developers NOT the current residents. If in fact this
cost to up grade the current water system is to be
transferred to the current residents then we are
EVHEMENTLY OPPOSE to this development.

Larry MacLean/Jaye Wigston



